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Our Value for July is Hope. 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary. 

Monday 22nd July— Year 6 Bowling trip 

Wednesday 24th July, 9am—Year 6 Leavers assembly. 

Wednesday 24th July—Break up for the summer. 

 

Super cooking in Reception 

Last week the Reception classroom looked like a scene 
from The Great British Bake Off! The children all had 
the opportunity to mix ingredients to make biscuits. It 
was lovely to see the enjoyment on their faces. Once 
baked, the biscuits looked delicious and the children 
enjoyed eating them! 

Transition Days and Summer Olympics 

On Monday and Tuesday the children were in their 
new classes with their new teachers. This was an 
opportunity for the children to get to know the 
staff and also the expectations for their new year 
group. In addition to this we used the days to 
showcase and  explore the Olympic Games which 
will be starting later on this month. During the two 
days each class made their own flag which was 
then used to re-create the opening ceremony.    
Following this all the children took part in a mini 
Olympic Games on the school field. 

 


